
 
 

 
The Edna Lytle Perpetual Trophy 

 
Donated by USEF in honor of Edna Lytle, this trophy is awarded to an individual or group of 
individuals who has supported the USEF Pony Finals through their selfless efforts and dedication 
to the USEF Pony Finals. The recipient will be chosen based on their distinguished service within 
the Hunter/Jumper Pony community.  
 
Do you know of an individual who has provided distinguished service to the Pony Hunter 
community? Write us and let us know why you think this individual is deserving of this award! 
Preference will be given to the content of the information provided in the nomination rather 
than the number of nominations received for a particular individual.   
 
Nominations must be received no later than the completion of classes on Thursday, August 8th 
, 2024. 
 
Send your nominations as well as contact information for the individual nominated via email to: 

ponyfinals@usef.org  
 
This award will be presented on Saturday, August 10th.  The winner will be notified no later than 
Friday, August 9th. The individual must be present at the 2024 USEF Pony Finals presented by 
Marshall and Sterling to be eligible to receive this award.   
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